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Royal Papworth Charity is aware that members may wish to exclude themselves from the Lottery 

and other prize draws operated by the Charity. 

Royal Papworth Charity is able to assist members who wish to exclude themselves from the Lottery 

and other prize draws at any time. Simply fill out the form below and return to: 

FREEPOST Royal Papworth Charity 

 

By returning the form to us, you will be excluded from the lottery with immediate effect. We will 

automatically exclude you for a period of 6 months from the date of the form, unless you stipulate 

an alternative specified time period. 

 

For more information, please ring 01223 639950 or email papworth.charity@nhs.net and we will be 

happy to share our Self-Exclusion Policy with you. 

  

Members Details: 

 

Name:___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Postcode:________________________________________________________________ 

 

Serial number (if known):_____________________________________________ 

I hereby request to be excluded from lotteries and other prize draws operated by  

Royal Papworth Charity. 

  

Signed:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please gamble responsibly – gambling should be fun. If gambling is causing you a problem, for 

confidential advise and support, please contact the Gamble Aware confidential Freephone helpline 

on 0808 8020 133 or visit their website www.begambleaware.org for more information.  
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